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GTPD Is Now Hiring
Gloucester Township Police is looking for 

special officers.

PAGE 4
32nd Annual Blackwood Fire 

Company Parade
Check out some awesome pics from this 

event!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

December 9, 2021
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Alice In Wonderland

Triton Regional High School presents Alice 

in Wonderland!

Gloucester Township is seeking feedback from people 
who live, work, shop and eat in the Gloucester Township 
Arts District for the New Jersey Department of Community 
Affairs’ Neighborhood Preservation Program (NPP). The 
online survey will help determine the projects and priorities 
designed to revitalize and rejuvenate the area located in 
the downtown Blackwood section of Gloucester Township 
and boost economic growth. For more information and to 
complete the survey please visit: https://glotwp.com/gt-arts-
district-npp/

Calling all GT Residents in the Arts District 
Area, We Need Your Feedback

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdaBLjX0nahKao9UaJ4WpyDvniV2pgN9t03RQvtFg6ZAHJbTg/viewform


Mayor David Mayer is pleased to announce the distri-
bution of toys is currently happening for children of 
Gloucester Township with help from township residents! 
All schools, businesses, organizations, and residents are 
invited to donate new toys for this needed and worth-
while activity.

We are now actively accepting toys until next week, 
and they can be dropped off at the Police Department’s 
Watch Desk in the Gloucester Township Municipal Build-
ing (1261 Chews Landing Road). 

Please note that we CANNOT accept the following items:
 - Clothes
 - Stuffed Animals
 - Unsealed Gifts

Distribution of toys Happening Now!

For Toy Pick-up Appointments Call: (856)228-4000 
Ext. 3249

Gloucester Township Police is hiring part time Special Law Enforcement 
Officer- Class 1!  Complete and submit your application NOW for this 
possible job opportunity! 

Download this “Police Support” job application and submit it to Glouces-
ter Township, Human Resources Department at 1261 Chews Landing 
Road, Laurel Springs, NJ 08021. Click Here for application!

Gloucester Township residents preferred, part time hours vary between 
day, night, weekends, and holidays. $13.70 per hour. Under direction of 
a supervisor, Special Officers perform varied types of traffic and security 
details; other related duties as required. 

Appointees will be required to possess a valid driver’s license in New 
Jersey. Extensive background investigation, physical including drug test-
ing, and psychological exam will be conducted. Training will be provided 
upon successful completion of hiring process. 
Application filing deadline is January 10, 2022. 

Gloucester Township, Camden County, New Jersey is an equal opportu-
nity employer.

GTPD is Hiring 
Special Officers

Mayor’s Toy Drive: Toy 
Distribution Happening Now

https://1aru2n2mann92zhw3i19aiql-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/POLICE-SUPPORT-EMPLOYMENT-APPLICATION-2019.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1dFZyNpt1kL1Zp0T647lL5Yob3IO9f3dli6jhh870He9GAcAURKSeMdT8


2021 Gloucester Township Holiday House Decorating Contest and Self-Drive 
Holiday Light Tour are here! Contest entries (photos) can be submitted now 
through Wednesday, December 22nd. Pictures can be emailed to mayor@
glotwp.com. Please NO VIDEOS.

Residents will be encouraged to take a brief survey to vote on the best decorat-
ed house starting December 27th. The survey will be available on the website 
as well as social media platforms until EOD Friday, December 31st. Three 
place winners (1st, 2nd, and 3rd) will be announced on Monday, January 3rd, 
and presented with gift cards to a local business.
Please specify in your email that you wish to be a part of our Self-Drive Holiday 
Light Tour, and if so, include your physical address to be placed on the map.

The Triton Players proudly present the 2021 production of “Alice 

in Wonderland!” Come on out tomorrow and Saturday the 11th! 

Tickets are $10 at the door in the Triton Regional High School 

auditorium. Can’t make it? Live stream it Here!

Save the Date: Gloucester Township’s 
Annual Holiday Tree Lighting

Don’t miss the Annual Tree Lighting Ceremony at 
Veterans Park on Sunday, December 12th. Christ-
mas movie, free hot chocolate, local food trucks, 
pony rides and more!

Enter The Township’s Light Tour/ 
Contest Today

Our Gloucester Township Police No Shave November Fundraiser for 
cancer research, education, and prevention was a success, raising a 
total of $2,875! 

On December 6th, several of our GTPD Officers who participated and 
donated to No Shave November met with our friends at Techniques 
Salon & Spa on Chews Landing Road for the Annual Shave Off! Great 
work by all involved and donated, thank you!

GTPD No Shave November 
Fundraiser

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/59303?fbclid=IwAR33dLV7IzK52Ub0qxCLKd4htMIBG2QaL7BAPlItMeZ-5-daDqMtQ0-scBI


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

32nd Annual Blackwood 
Fire Company Parade

On Saturday December 4, the Blackwood Fire Compa-
ny hosted their 32nd Annual Parade which started on 
Davistown road and proceeded through Church Street. 
A great night of fun with friends and family! These awe-
some pictures were taken by Dave Gruen. 

Want to see more pictures Click HERE!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/sets/72157720217532889/

